November 11, 2010

This is a decision paper.
TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

SUBJECT:
Approval of Board Member Inservice Credit

ISSUE:
The board members have conducted classroom walk-thru with the superintendent at every noon board meeting since January and attended a Working Session to discuss budget on October 21.  With Board approval they can receive inservice credit through KSBA. 

RECOMMENDATION: 
I recommend that the board approve 4 hours inservice credit for Kay Sharon, Scott Tubbs, John Emary, Charlie Wise and Suzy Broadwater conducted classroom walk-thru with the superintendent at every noon board meeting since January and attended a Working Session to discuss budget on October 21.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
I move that the board approve 4 hours inservice credit for Kay Sharon, Scott Tubbs, John Emary, Charlie Wise and Suzy Broadwater conducted classroom walk-thru with the superintendent at every noon board meeting since January and attended a Working Session to discuss budget on October 21.

